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Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 2646 makes many changes to Oklahoma's medical marijuana laws some of which will have a 

fiscal impact. Giving OMMA the ability to collect fees for licensing reprints, collecting fines for 

material changes to commercial licenses, establishing penalties for grossly inaccurate or 

fraudulent reporting, making the $2,500 application for a business license annual, establishing a 

fee for late renewals, expanding transporter licenses and creating temporary non-resident licenses 

will increase revenue to OMMA. Reducing the annual fee for transporter licenses and no longer 

requiring medial marijuana waste disposal licenses to possess or transport waste will decrease 

revenue to OMMA. 

 

FY’22 Impact: See notes 

 

Full Year Impact: See notes 
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